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ñGrowing Communities, One Family at a Timeò 
 

The fall has gotten off to a great start.  The weather has made it possible to do 
some fun outside activities.  Our Dragon Dates Social Skills Group continues to be 
a very popular event where individuals with OPWDD eligibility that live at home 
can get together to enjoy social activities with other families.  This fall both 
blueberry and apple picking were very popular events.   We know that the weather 
will be turning cold soon but we will still continue to do fun activities throughout the 
winter months. 
 
Please be sure to look inside for pictures from our fantastic Community Softball 
Game.  It just keeps getting better and better and we are already looking forward 
to next yearôs game. 
 
We encourage you to spend some time looking inside at our fall events and 
consider attending.  We hope to see many old friends and continue to do our part 
to grow strong, healthy and supportive communities.  
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The Family Resource Network is looking for people like 
YOU!   

 
If you are reading our newsletter, it is a safe bet that you already make a 
positive difference in the life of someone with a special need and have 
attended one of the many conferences or workshops sponsored by The 

Family Resource Network. Have you ever wished for the opportunity to share 
your knowledge and/or help others? The board of directors at The Family 
Resource Network consists of members of our community who believe in the 
mission of the agency and we are currently looking for people to join a 

committee or the board of directors. 
 

For more information regarding the Family Resource Network, our mission 
statement and the role of a committee or board member please contact 

Kathleen Wenck at (607) 278-5758. 


